Snapshots: Library Activity -- Good Luck and Best Wishes for Your
Exams (08/05/2015)
Dear All,

To give support to students for the final examination, the Library has organized a "cheer-up and do well"
activity. This activity was held from 5 to 7 May and attracted about 500 students to the Library and they

were very appreciative of the Library’s efforts in supporting them for their examination.

As a good gesture from the Library, Dr. Paul Poon, the University Librarian, and his colleagues invited
students to have some drinks and snacks at the front entrance of the Library. He also took time to share

with students how to study more effectively and how to plan one's future.

Moreover, Dr. Poon distributed the UM Library T-shirts and Caps to the students as a special gift during the

activity.

Regards,
UM Library
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